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SENIOR CONCERT BAND
MUSIC MUSIC MUSIC

Music students continue to participate in their co-curricular music ensembles through attending
zoom session rehearsals after school with their ensemble conductors and accompanists. It has
been a great way to encourage students to continue their practice routines at home, and provided
small goals to work towards during this time. Here we see a sample of the Senior Concert Band at
the end of their rehearsal this week – some exciting online performances coming your way to for
your entertainment – watch this space!

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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